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Dear City Council,

As a resident of Hercules for over 32 years | have been honored to participate in the
campaigns of various individuals over time, including those of you currently in office. This
year | am pleased to let you know | am supporting candidates who have been residents of
Hercules for many years and who have provided valuable volunteer time and service to our
community. They know us well. I am supporting Irina Gallieva and Tiffany Grimsley for City
Council and Jamilla Folds for School Board. Tonight | would like to say a few words about
Tiffany.

Tiffany is the mother of two wonderful boys, a long time Hercules resident, and someone who
brings honesty, intelligence, integrity and above all, the ability to listen and evaluate
objectively. In these trying times of a pandemic, social justice reform and isolation, we need
council members who are willing to represent all the citizens of Hercules. We need someone
with the intellectual skills to understand and review budgets, policies, and who is forward
thinking. | believe Tiffany has all those qualities and will be an asset on our City Council.
Tiffany has been endorsed by our local Hercules Democratic Club.

Respectfully,
Susan D. Keeffe





